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Greetings!

It is my privilege and honor to share the Spring 
edition of  the 2018 Jersey Shore Area School 
District Newsletter.  As most of  you are aware, the 
safety and security of  the Jersey Shore Area School 
District students and staff  is of  utmost importance. 
It is also important to note the District has a 
comprehensive crisis plan. District administrators 
coordinate closely with emergency management 
officials and law enforcement representatives 
to monitor and update plans on a regular basis. 
Schools have well-established security measures to 
ensure the wellbeing of  students and staff. This newsletter highlights some of  
the events, which occur across the district to ensure the safety and security of  
all.

We have also highlighted a few of  our student groups and events that 
continue to be a source of  pride for the district.  We have again been very 
fortunate this year to have many areas of  success, all due to the work and 
dedication of  our wonderful students, teachers, staff  and families, which 
choose to live and/or work within our district. 

We would not be successful without the continued support and 
encouragement from all of  you. With your help, we continue to learn, 
grow and succeed in all that we do.  Thank you for all you do to support 
our students and staff.  As always, please feel free to call or e-mail with any 
celebrations, concerns or learning opportunities you would like to share.  You 
are an important member of  our team.  

Go Bulldogs!

Jill T. Wenrich, Ed.D.

Superintendent


